
                     Home learning 

                       Reception 

Week commencing 6th July 

 

On Monday the children will find out who their new teacher will be and which class they will 
be in. On Tuesday we will post a Transition book with photos of the classrooms and teachers 
on the website along with some introduction videos from each teacher. We hope you enjoy 
seeing your new classrooms! 

 

Literacy 

This week we are learning all about worms! Watch Mrs Head’s assembly video all about 
worms to find out some new facts. Have a go at making a fact book all about worms.  

https://www.loom.com/share/639b2afe0e0c45da86b1f73b911c4c3c 

As we are finding out which class we are in this week we are going to be writing a letter to 
our new teacher. In your letter you could tell your new teacher what you like doing, what you 
are good at, what you are looking forward to doing in year one and ask any questions you 
may have.  

At the beginning of the year all the children completed an ‘All about me’ flower. Now the year 
is coming to an end we would like to children to complete another one so we can compare 
what has changed. Attached is the ‘All about me’ flower.  

 

Maths 

In maths this week we are revising two topics from earlier in the year – weight and 3D shape.  

As part of our weight learning we are going to be weighing 5 different objects and putting 
them in order of weight. If you have digital scales the children can compare the number on the 
scales or you could make some balance scales using a coat hanger.  

For 3D shapes see if the children can identify the following shapes: cube, cuboid, cylinder, 
square based pyramid and sphere. They could go on a shape hunt around the house to see 
how many objects they can find that are this shape. Attached is a 3D shape hunt sheet.  

 

Topic 

As we have learnt about many different bugs we are going to make our own clay bug. We are 
looking at the art work of ‘Bitossi’ and different types of bug sculptures before designing and 
making our ow bug from clay. If you do not have clay at home you could use playdough or 
junk modelling.  

https://www.loom.com/share/639b2afe0e0c45da86b1f73b911c4c3c


As part of our week all about worms we are thinking about what worms can and can’t eat. 
Have a go at finding pictures of different foods in a magazine or drawing food in two columns 
– ‘Worm can eat’ and ‘worms can’t eat’.  

 

Phonics 

This week we are practising writing our phase 2 and 3 tricky words. We are also learning how 
to read and write polysyllabic words by covering the end of the word up and then reading the 
second part of the word. We have also been identifying how many syllables different words 
have, I wonder how many syllables are in your name? 

 

As Tapestry is closed, if you wish to send up any of your home learning please email it to us 
via the office.  

We hope you enjoy your learning this week.  

The EYFS team 


